
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents: 

Turning Point’s After Prom Party Student Committee has been working hard to plan a celebration 
that is both fun and safe for your student(s).  

The After Prom Party is in its third year as a combination of two long-standing community events: 
Dance Marathon and After Prom. Turning Point is excited to host this year’s After Party from 10 pm 
on May 3rd  to 3 am May 4th at The Crump Theatre.  

All Bartholomew County Junior and Senior high school students are invited to attend, whether 
they are attending Prom, or not. Only Freshmen and Sophomore After Prom Committee 
members will be in attendance to help provide a fun-filled night where students can celebrate 
safely with the intention of promoting healthy relationships with friends.  

Some important information to know: 

• There is no charge to attend the event.  
• Student IDs are required for entry.  
• Pre-registration is encouraged and incentivized. 
• Students can enter the event at any time. Re-entry is prohibited.  

Seniors are eligible to win one of three $1,000 Sarah Cannon Memorial College Scholarships. 
Students must be present to win! 

The After Prom will be chaperoned by dozens of volunteers, including Turning Point staff, local law 
enforcement, parents, and community members. Food, prizes, games, a DJ, and live music, and more 
are all part of the fun! 

If you are interested in volunteering, donating a prize, or registering your student, please visit 
www.turningpointdv.org/afterprom. If you have questions or concerns, please contact Cassie 
Davidson at cassiedavidson@turningpointdv.org or 812-657-1293.  
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